Dr. Andrew Rikli - Superintendent
Doug Lewis - Asst. Superintendent Business Services
Dr. Renee Hyde - Asst. Superintendent Human Resources
Dr. Ron Hanson - Asst. Superintendent Curriculum & Instruction

September 9, 2014

Dear Parent/Guardian:

As a result of the No Child Left Behind federal law, we are able to provide tutoring services for your child if your child is eligible for free or reduced lunch. In addition, your child is eligible because your school is in school improvement status for two or more years.

These tutoring services will be provided by state approved providers before school, after school and/or during the summer. The services will be in addition to the instruction that your student receives during the school day. The goal is to help students increase academic achievement in reading, language arts, and/or mathematics.

You can choose a tutoring program from the list (on the reverse side of this letter) of Nebraska's list of approved Supplemental Educational Services (SES) Providers, who have agreed to provide services that are consistent with the instructional program of the district/state. They have also agreed to provide you and your child's teacher information on the progress of your child.

If you would like your child to participate in tutoring, please complete the Provider Selection Form on the attached page if you are interested by September 30, 2014. The Provider Selection form gives you information about each provider, including whether or not the company is based in Papillion or La Vista, the number of hours of tutoring your child will receive, if tutoring will be done at your child's school, using PLV curriculum and teachers, or if it is web based or provided in person.

Turn in completed forms by September 30, 2014. Once your child has been approved by the Title I office you will be notified and your selected SES Provider will notify you within 10 days with more information about their program.

Please call (402)537-6226 if you need additional information or have questions.

Sincerely,

Dr. Deb Rodenburg
Director of Elementary Curriculum
Enclosures: Cover Sheet, Enrollment Form